

ACTION ITEM UPDATE FOR IVOA EXEC MEETING FM38: 06 DEC 2010

Prepared by MA (17 November 2010)

ACTION TM37-1: PP to send changes to Document Coordinator.

CLOSED: changes to descriptions of 'Guidelines for Participation' and the 'About IVOA' sections of the web pages have been implemented

ACTION TM37-2 - All: Review and vote on new Recommendations

CLOSED: UWS 1.0, VOData Services 1.1 both accepted as recommendations as announced via email to exec on Oct 01 2010

ACTION TM37-3: PP to email exec on VOEvent Vice chair.

CLOSED: done, and Roy Williams is now VOEvent vice chair for 10/2010 - 10/2011

ACTION TM37-4: PP to contact Andrew Hopkins about AusVO

CLOSED: done, PP to report on AusVO in meeting

ACTION TM37-5: PP to contact Hungarian VO

CLOSED: done, PP to report in meeting

ACTION TM37-6: POC start assembling program soon so that people can begin planning travel.

CLOSED: done

ACTION TM37-7: MO should announce web site to Interop list.

CLOSED: done

ACTION TM37-8: FP to find meeting space for TCG and Exec on 14 and/or 15 May 2011.

CLOSED: Meeting space allocated - FP email to exec Sept 29

ACTION TM37-9: AK to make some inquiries about sites in Goa and we will discuss further in Nara.

ONGOING: AK to report at meeting

ACTION TM37-10: MO, as chair of Liaison Committee, should extend invitation to Prof. Kasaba to participate in a joint technical session with IPDA at the Nara Interop

CLOSED: Prof. Kasaba is registered for the Nara interop

ACTION TM37-11: CA and POC to start planning a joint technical session with IPDA at the Nara Interop

CLOSED: Frontrow sessions planned with IPDA, CA to report on cancelled technical session

ACTION TM35-2: FP Coordinate formation of a liaison group to represent IVOA in OGF.

ONGOING: FP

ACTION FM36S-5 All - provide feedback on web site design via the wiki page for the revised website design

(<http://www.ivoa.net/cgi-bin/twiki/bin/view/IVOA/RevisedWebsiteDesign>)

ONGOING